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CHINESE FIREWORKS COMPANY LTD

               ONE OF THE LARGEST SURPLIERS OF FIREWORKS IN THE UK

     PROFFESSIONAL DISPLAY OPERATORS 

22nd October 2007

Melissa Longden

Corporate Marketing Officer

South Yorkshire Police

Sheffield.

Dear Melissa.

May I take this opportunity to thank you, and all involved in the media coverage of Operation Mischief  on 8th October 2007. 

The coverage was a huge success in promoting safety awareness, with great media coverage. 

I have been involved in retailing Fireworks for the past twenty seven years, with vast experience in legislation and safety requirements needed. I have also tried to bring awareness of these requirements to, the Chamber of trade, Trading Standards, South Yorkshire Police, South Yorkshire Fire & Rescue Service, and Houses Of Parliament, since 1996.

On October 8th 2007, I was delighted to be involved in the promotion of this years 
      “Operation Mischief” The success was achieved due to the association and co-ordination of all authorities involved. This will help keep the public well informed about the misuse and safety issues of fireworks.

If I can be of any further assistance to enable the promotion of safety and misuse of fireworks now or in the future, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours Sincerely 

Shay Popat ( Director) 

Chinese Fireworks Company Limited

Pagoda Bank, 2 London Road, Sheffield S2 4LN

Tel: 0114 2762626 Fax: 0114 2762625 Mobile: 07973 129529

Email: shay@chinesefireworks.co.uk http://www.chinesefireworks.co.uk
Registered in United Kingdom No 3231936
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